
Jean Jewell 

From: 	 eguanellcableone.net  
Sent: 	 Saturday, May 12, 2012 1:15 PM 
To: 	 Jean Jewell; Beverly Barker; Gene Fadness 
Subject: 	 PUC Comment Form 

A Comment from Eric Guanell follows: 

Case Number: cch-w-12-01 
Name: Eric Guanell 
Address: 11265 Augusta Drive 
City: Idaho Falls 
State: ID 
Zip: 83404 
Daytime Telephone: 208-317-6103 
Contact E-Mail: eguanell(@cableone.net  
Name of Utility Company: Country Club Hills Utilities 
Acknowledge: acknowledge 

Please describe your comment briefly: 
CCHU did not submit a copy of its customer notice with it’s application on 4/6/12 because 
notice was not provided to the customers until 5/1/12. Further, the notice states no rate 
increases have occurred since 1990, yet this EXACT same language was in the customer notice 
of rate increase submitted March 16, 2005... 

CCHU should be required to show evidence that continuing operational expense increases 
warrant a commensurate rate increase prior to being granted a rate increase. 

The form submitted on http://www.puc.idaho.gov/forms/
�
ipucl/ipuc.html 

IP address is 24.117.110.7 
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